

## INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF RIGA

## Summary for School Council meetings in December, 2022

On December 6th, 2022, the one open meeting of the month took place where members were discussing ongoing matters related to the school.

Meeting started with Madara Pole presenting an Admissions update. Admissions up to this moment is 286, there have been 6 new admitted students. SC members discussed the best platform to engage and communicate with parents. Additionally, current communication coming from the school via email is to be updated and adjusted to be more visually understandable and engaging. Madara proceeded with explaining previous years' marketing campaign results.

Amanda Romey informs on staff updates. As the next topic SC members discussed preparation for EGM.

As for Business manager updates, DM informed that there has been work done on K118 security issues and securing windows for grades 4 and 5.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Thank you!